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 Our Purpose: The Monmia school community is committed to providing          
innovative programs that stimulate and challenge each student to develop     
lifelong learning skills and strategies. We provide a safe, nurturing               
environment where teachers, students and parents work in an effective        
partnership. www.monmia.vic.edu.au.Ph: 9364 1007 
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Dear Monmia Families, 

 

GREAT THINGS I NOTICED THIS WEEK 
 

¶ I felt excited to see so many students and staff dress up for the book parade on Monday morning to  
celebrate Book Week, Literacy and Numeracy Week. I even saw a few parents embrace the experience 
and dress up which was wonderful.  

¶ I felt pleased to see and hear students share their rich learning experiences with a large audience at the 
special Monday morning assembly. 

¶ I felt thrilled to see so many families visit the Book Fair and purchase books to read themselves and to 
share with others. What a perfect gift a book makes. 

¶ I felt very happy to see a group of skilled students go to the District Athletics on Tuesday and try their 
personal bests in their own events.  

¶ I felt elevated hearing and seeing so many classes rehearse for the school concert. I am not sure who is 
more excited the students or the teachers? 

¶ I felt proud to see our Year 3/4 students and Year 5/6 students represent Monmia Primary so well whilst 
on excursions to the National Gallery of Victoria and the Shrine of Remembrance to learn about our rich 
history. 

¶ I felt delighted to see Teeth on Wheels at our school that will provide a valuable oral health service to the 
students at the school. Remember to brush for 2 minutes, twice a day! 

¶ I felt grateful that the Family and Friends worked hard to organise raffle prizes for the School Concert. 
¶ I felt inspired by the Teaching and Learning Leaders at the school who have embraced a professional 

learning community inquiry challenge on WIN ï What I Need time. They collaborated productively to 
collect and analyse data, review a document and have already commenced planning a presentation to 
colleagues from other schools at the end of October. Simply amazing! 

2017 SCHOOL CONCERT 
You donôt want to miss The Wizard of Moz School Concert this year. Tickets are selling fast so please make 
sure you purchase your tickets. As Lorraine Bell stated last week, we would love to have 100% attendance at 
this event as it is an enriching learning experience for all. There may even be a few surprises this year! 
SUNSMART 
As part of the schoolôs Sunsmart Policy, from the start of September to the end of April, all students are  
expected to wear a broad brimmed or legionnaire hat at recess, lunchtime and during outdoor learning  
experiences. This is a preventative measure to ensure that students are kept safe from the sunôs harmful rays. 
Please make sure that your child has a sunhat at school and should you need a new one, they can be purchased 
from the school office.  
CODE CAMP 
Harold from Code Camp will be at the school assembly on Monday the 11th of September. We are very 
excited to offer this program again during the September school holidays. The dates of this program are 
from the 4th to the 6th of October. Book now on www.codecamp.com.au 

SCHOOL ORGANISATION ï YEAR PREP ENROLMENTS 
It is that time of the year when we begin organisation for 2018. We need to determine how many classes we 
will have in Year Prep so we need your help. If you know of any families who have a prep child starting next 
year but havenôt enrolled yet, could you please ask them to enrol as soon as possible?  
Have a wonderful week everyone. 
Kind Regards, 
Lucy Vorpasso 
Student Engagement and Wellbeing Assistant Principal 

http://www.monmia.vic.edu.au
http://www.codecamp.com.au




Enrolments for 2018 are now being taken. If you have a child that will be turning 5  before 
30 April 2018 and you want to enrol them for Prep, please see Ros or  Norma in the office 
for an enrolment pack.   
 
Parents/Guardians enrolling their child will need to provide their childôs birth   
certificate or passport as well as their completed immunisation certificate.    
 
Appointments for school tours are available on request and can be booked by  calling  
Norma or Ros in the Office on 9364 1007. 
 
If you know of neighbours or relatives living in our area who want to enrol their  children for 
2018 please ask them to contact the school for an enrolment pack.  
 
To secure a place in our Prep 2018 intake School Council has stipulated a $50  
 non-refundable deposit.  This security will be deducted from the 2018 Essential Student 
Learning Items - Bookpack. 
 
Enrolments will not be accepted without the deposit or the required certificates. 
 
Confirmation of enrolment will include a gift for each 2018 Prep student of a Book Box and 
book to start them on their reading adventure! 
 
 
 

If your family is leaving Monmia please complete the following 
form and return as soon as possible to the Office. Planning for 

2018 School Year is now underway. 

Childôs Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Childôs Year Level in 2017: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

New School in 2017:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Reason for transfer:____________________________________________________________________ 

"  



Concert tickets are selling fast. If you  
require more tickets for your family and 
friends please contact the office. 


